



LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

Date: August 1, 2006

To: William T. Lichter

Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne

Chief of Police

Re: Promotional Ceremony - Village Board Meeting

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Lombard Board of Fire and Police Commissioners on July 25, 2006, the following three promotions were approved for the Police Department:

Sergeant Thomas Wirsing - Promoted to Lieutenant

Detective William Collins - Promoted to Sergeant

Officer Marilyn Gabinski - Promoted to Sergeant

The Police Department will be hosting a cake and coffee reception in the Community Room at 7:00 PM on Thursday, August 17th, immediately preceding the Village Board meeting. I would like to formally request that the swearing in of these three newly promoted employees be added to the Board's agenda for that evening. Thank you.

cc: Board of Fire and Police Commissioners